Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: R0O2996 PHONE_LOG_2012-02-10
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Fri 2/10/2012 11:59 AM

End: Fri 2/10/2012 11:59 AM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with John Kortrum of Archer Norris. A Work Plan for additional investigation is due February 23. They
believe that contamination is entering their site from the Glovatorium site. He requested that | amend the order to not
include groundwater monitoring wells near the northern wall of their building. Easier access would be available on the
Glovatorium site in alley way outside wall. They were not given access to that area by Glovatorium owner. |indicated
that | could not comment on the likelihood of off-site contamination without review of the case file. They would need to
provide supporting information to show that the source of contamination in the direct push borings near wall is not
from their site in order for me to review this. They are planning to submit a Work Plan for work on their site and may
submit additional information regarding potential off-site sources. Upon review of the Work Plan, | would provide some
indication as to whether the proposed scope of work is adequate or whether additional work is needed near the
northern wall.



